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Phone: 701.328.1311                   Fax: 701.328.1333 

 

Replacement Registry Identification Cards: 

 

To request a replacement ID card for the Medical Marijuana Program, please contact the 

Division of Medical Marijuana via phone at 701.328.1311 or via email at 

medmarijuana@nd.gov. If sending email notification, it would be beneficial to enter 

“replacement card” in the subject line. 

 

If your card has been lost, per state law, you must notify the Division in writing (email will 

suffice) within 24 hours from when you became aware of the situation.  

 

All other replacement card reasons, including a name change, must be submitted to the Division 

within 10 calendar days of the change.  

 

Replacement card fees are as follows: 

 

Fee Amount Reason for Replacement 

$25 Lost card (cardholder)  
 

$5 Name change or other replacement reason 
 

*Please note, if a card is replaced for a patient and they have a designated caregiver, the designated 

caregiver’s card must also be replaced (and vice versa). This would fall under the “other replacement reason” 

category. 

 

Replacement cards will not be issued until the appropriate payment has been received.  

 

The Division will issue a replacement ID card within 20 calendar days after approval of the 

updated information. The replacement card will have a new 10-digit barcode number.  
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